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April 2019 Newsletter 

Important Dates: 

Mon. 4/1 April Fools’ Day 

4/15-18 April Vacation BK OPENED 

Fri. 4/19 Good Friday BK CLOSED 

Sun. 4/21 Happy Easter  

Week of 4/22 Butterflies arrive! 

Mon. 4/22 Earth Day 

Fri. 4/26 Arbor Day 

Preschool & Pre-K Groups: 

***Sing a Sign will be here every Tues-

day this month.  $5.00 per 

week or $25.00 for the whole 

month. 

BUTTERFLIES    

Its that time of year again! Toward the 

end of the month of April, each of the 

groups will begin to hatch butterflies in 

their classrooms.  The plan is for each 

class to watch the different stages of 

development, from larva to butterfly. 

When all of the butterflies are hatched 

and become strong enough, the entire 

school will meet outside and release 

the butterflies into the 

natural setting.  It will be 

a colorful sight to watch 

as they flutter away to 

find a home.  

Reminders  

 Remember to wash all quiet time items 

weekly. 

 Please take home all snow play clothing 

and boots. Hopefully no more snow! 

 Please be sure that your child has an extra 

change of clothes appropriate for the sea-

son. 

 Please remember to sign your child in and 

out with your full signature. 

 We are open for normal hours of operation 

on April vacation 4/15-18. CLOSED Good 

Friday 4/19. 

 School Age families-please let us know if 

your child will be attending on April vaca-

tion. 

 If you have not yet done so, please register 

with April for your child’s summer/fall 

schedule.  We are still waiting to hear from 

a few families. 

 Like us on Facebook to see pictures of the 

children in action! 

 Please be sure to check lost and found 

(located under front hallway fish tank). 

Thank you! We hope that the frigid temperatures 

are behind us so we can spend time 

outdoors observing signs of spring. 

Some of the goals we will focus on are: 

exploring the natural processes of 

growing, using scientific tools as props 

in play, changing and adapting to the 

environment, appreciating and respect-

ing the work of others, and learning to 

tolerate a variety of sensory input. We 

will have a busy month! 

Happy April! 

April is National Humor Month! 

The average five-year-old laughs 400 times a 

day, while the average adult laughs just 15 

times a day. 

Try to laugh a little more this month! 

Q: What did the egg say to the clown? 

A: You crack me up! 

Q: What is the Easter Bunny’s favorite kind of 

music? 

A: Hip Hop, of course! 


